Rapid City Police Department
Memo

TO: Chief Don Hedrick
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FROM: Capt. Scott Sitts
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DATE: 03/01/21
SUBJECT: Holster Surplus

The Rapid City Police Department currently has an inventory of duty holsters that are not cormpatible
with our weapon mounted light system. As a result, | am requesting permission to surplus and danate
25 of these out-of-date duty holsters to Western Dakota Technical Institute’s law enforcement program.
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Captain Scott Sitts




